Spiritual Cage
Yeah, reviewing a ebook Spiritual Cage could mount up your close links listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, endowment
does not suggest that you have extraordinary points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as arrangement even more than new will have the funds for each success. adjacent to, the broadcast as capably as perspicacity of
this Spiritual Cage can be taken as with ease as picked to act.
practical steps of how to stay free, and never return to a life of bondage.
Through powerful, vulnerable, and unforgettable storytelling, Vladimir shares
incredible moments in ministry and his personal life experiences, that taught him
how to find freedom, and live in it. What he has discovered, as God has taken him
through a journey of spiritual growth, is truly life changing.
Battle Cry Compedium: Vol: 5, No 1-52 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-06-25 Battle Cry
Compendium is a compilation of spiritual warfare bulletins of messages by Dr. D.
K. Olukoya, the General Overseer of Mountain of Fire and Miracles Ministries
Worldwide, for prayer warriors and intercessors. It is an outstanding collection
for those who seek spiritual power from the Almighty.
Wild Willful Heart W. Boone Hedgepeth 2016-12-12 Take a wild megalomaniacal trip
into the American spiritual and Cultural Revolution of the 1960s-1990s, as a young
southern man gives fresh perspective to the propaganda, bad marriages, a
collection of strange gurus and some bizarre mystical places. For many years,
author W. Boone Hedgepeth was a magnet for unusual occurrences of an ethereal
nature which vigorously affected the world around him. Suffering a life
threatening illness and after a near death experience, Boone goes on an
adrenalized journey from the American south and across the country seeking
answers. Here, force of will and prayer are the proven best weapons against very
unusual circumstances. Literally seeking the face of God, the author plunges into
the magical medicine of his native ancestors, the new age metaphysical movement,
Christian fundamentalism, and other wild and life-changing experiences before
coming out of the fires to the other side.
RETURN TO SENDER: J.E Charles 2020-10-23 Return to sender can also be described as
a divine law, which God has established, to address all the forms of diabolical
arts of witchcraft manipulations against innocent souls. (Joel 3:4,7; Ps 7:16,
Ps.79:12, 2 Thessalonians 1:6) If someone mailed a suspicious package to you, what
would you do? Return to Sender! If you do not return those packages, then you are
accepting the consequences. The author has outline biblical truths in this book on
spiritual warfare to help us pray effectively against the works of darkness.
Vengeance is mine, I will Repay." Says the Lord, It's only the will of God to
determine the choice of action on the senders, as we stand in prayer by putting on
the full armor of Christ. Our experience shows that He DOES take action.(br) In
this book, you will learn how to: . reverse and return witchcraft curses back to
the sender . apply the biblical principles and the law of boomerang . obtain
victory over terrible dreams, black magic, voodoo, and ritualistic curses .
overcome the strongholds of mental and physical fatigue, confusion, emptiness,
accidents, disorientation, affliction, the demonic cage of poverty, material
adversity, DNA bondage, soul ties, jealousy, the loss of self-control, reputation,
and break free from all limitations binding your thoughts. . reclaim your freedom
and receive breakthroughs in many areas of your life, such as healing, finances,
career, unhealthy dependencies, and family relationships. Get ready to wage the
good warfare.
Victory over Satanic House Part One Tella Olayeri 2021-07-03 Victory over satanic
house is a special spiritual book for this millennium. It is a book that reveals
secrets and practices of Satanic Landlords, evil co-tenants and territorial powers
prevailing in the society. It gives details of: Recognizing signs of an occult
house The effects of living in such house Techniques and warfare methods of escape

70 Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2018 Edition Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2018-08-01
A Study Guide for Franz Kafka's "Hunger Artist" Gale, Cengage Learning 2016-07-14
A Study Guide for Franz Kafka's "Hunger Artist," excerpted from Gale's acclaimed
Short Stories for Students. This concise study guide includes plot summary;
character analysis; author biography; study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any literature project, trust
Short Stories for Students for all of your research needs.
Running God's Spiritual Railroad Chris E. Howard 2007-11-01 With this collection
of short stories, Howard has blended his passions for God and railroads. These
tales are filled with thought-provoking insights and teachings, yet maintain a
simplicity and clarity that all ages can enjoy. (Christian)
Battle Cry Compendium Volume 5 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-02-03 Battle Cry Compendium
Volume 5 Battle Cry Compendium is a compilation of spiritual warfare bulletins of
messages by Dr. D. K. Olukoya, the General Overseer of Mountain of Fire and
Miracles Ministries Worldwide, for prayer warriors and intercessors. It is an
outstanding collection for those who seek spiritual power from the Almighty.
Zone of Tolerance David E. Stuart 2005 A sequel to Stuart's "The Guaymas
Chronicles," this features Guaymas, Mexico's, red light district in the 1970s and
the complex characters who inhabit it.
He Changed Me Pamela Farrar 2012-02-15 Dare to venture into dark places and
triumph over what the enemy thought would paralyze your future with fear. He
Changed Me is a compilation of poetry, parables, and devotionals that articulate
the joy and pain in spiritual maturity. Our wilderness experience as we travel to
the Promised Land is a step-by-step process that will transform the life of a lost
sheep crying out in the wilderness into that of an empowered disciple. The
essential requirement for ministering to hurting people is to experience God's
resurrecting power for yourself. Doing so will change your perspective on life
with ordered steps to God's plan. We often sugarcoat Christianity and silence the
real story behind our victory. This journey through the wilderness will inspire
you to conquer a painful past, low self-esteem, and spiritual torment that is
designed to break your spirit and kill your dreams. Take a walk with author Pamela
Farrar through trials and tribulations as she presses her way through branches of
bad choices, climbs mountains of impossibilities, and traverses the dense terrain
of setbacks and disappointments. He Changed Me will lead you on a path of
spiritual freedom and self-awareness.
Break Free Vladimir Savchuk 2018-07-01 Do you find that you are living in a
spiritual cage, unable to get out, repeating the same sin over and over again?
Perhaps, you are living out the sinful tendencies of your parents, instead of the
destiny God has prepared for you. If you are tired of taking two steps forward and
three steps backwards in your spiritual life, then Holy Spirit will use “Break
Free” as a key to get you out of that cage of limitation and stagnation, and into
a life of freedom! Break Free will… - Remove the scales from your eyes about the
reality of the spiritual world, and give you the tools to stop simply dealing with
the symptoms of your problems, but remove the roots of those problems. - Challenge
the belief that curses and demons are only problems in third world countries. Show that demons come to build strongholds in the minds, as well as destroy a
person’s life. - Define, once and for all, what freedom really is. - Teach you the
spiritual-cage
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How to go about quit notice and the way out of terrible mess and evil blows
experienced by tenants. This book shall serve as an instrument of freedom that
uproot and demolish every form of illegal structures such as: Poverty Sickness
Afflictions Disappointments Frustrations Spiritual and physical attacks Impotency
Barrenness Financial insolvency Evil initiation Evil covenants and Curses planted
in the lives of tenants. Thus, every human invention substituted for God's
commandments in your life shall become worthless. Amen
Redeemed Candance L. Lawson 2008-01 It's love at first sight for self sufficient
Cage Sterling when he gazes upon Madison White's quiet beauty-literally! But will
God grant him the secret desires of his heart as he leads Madison down a path that
is potentially dangerous to them both? Author Candance L. Lawson tactfully
explores premarital relations in an entirely new light in Redeemed. Witness the
awesome power of prayer and God's forgiveness in this true to life tale as the
character's lives are changed forever. Will love survive when the consequences of
their actions begin to unfold? Or does the Lord have other plans in mind? Only by
learning to place complete trust in God can Cage and Madison be truly happy-even
if that means they must be apart. Any reader-teenager or adult-will enjoy the life
like situations and inspirational romance of Redeemed.
Healing of CFS / ME Ingrid -Elenoi- Puth 2020-11-16 In 1987, Ingrid – Elenoi –
Puth fell ill with CFS / ME. An active teacher and mother of two healthy children
became a disabled person. Literally speaking, a large and dark rock had come into
her life overnight and was now blocking it. It took away her breath and her
strength to live. Only by following a very painful path – full of diseases and
deprivations – did she overcome that rock and reached the saving exit, which led
towards the light. You can read about this healing here in the “New Book”.
Writings through John Cage's Music, Poetry, and Art David W. Bernstein 2010-06-15
This volume looks at the creative work of the great avant-gardist John Cage from
an exciting interdisciplinary perspective, exploring his activities as a composer,
performer, thinker, and artist. The essays in this collection grew out of a
pivotal gathering during which a spectrum of participants including composers,
music scholars, and visual artists, literary critics, poets, and filmmakers
convened to examine Cage's extraordinary artistic legacy. Beginning with David
Bernstein's introductory essay on the reception of Cage's music, the volume
addresses topics ranging from Cage's reluctance to discuss his homosexuality, to
his work as a performer and musician, and his forward-looking, provocative
experimentation with electronic and other media. Several of the essays draw upon
previously unseen sketches and other source materials. Also included are
transcripts of lively panel discussions among some of Cage's former colleagues.
Taken together, this collection is a much-needed contribution to the study of one
of the most significant American artists of the twentieth century.
Torah Yoga Diane Bloomfield 2004-03-31 This highly original book introduces a
fascinating new approach toyoga and Torah by combining the practice of classic
yoga postureswith traditional and mystical Jewish wisdom. Each chapter begins
bypresenting a central Jewish spiritual concept that engages readersof all faiths
on a personal level. It offers an in-depthexploration of the concept, quoting and
commenting on sacred Jewishtexts from the Pentateuch (Five Books of Moses) and
other sources.It then guides its readers with mastery and clarity through
ameditation and a set of fundamental yoga postures--clearlyillustrated by
beautiful photographs--for both beginning andadvanced yoga students. The Torah
concept is actualized andexperienced through the practice of these postures.
TorahYoga helps to heighten awareness of body, mind, and spirit?itilluminates the
heart of Jewish wisdom.
Warfare Prayer Against Satanic Dream Tella Olayeri 2021-12-27 Bad dream is a
terrible thing people pass through every day. It is in such sleep, dream criminals
use the software (sleep) to destroy the hardware (body). They cause havoc, show
havoc, do havoc and make many end up in palace of disaster. Dream terrorists are
everywhere. They terrorize people in their sleep and at times kill. They are
fraudsters that trouble souls. They appear in our sleep and cause fear that make
us panic when going to bed. It is fear all the time. Bad dream is coated with
spiritual-cage

spiritual emergency that need prompt solution. It is time to apply zero tolerance
and spiritual medication of spiritual violence in situation like this. This is the
book you need at this critical period, to checkmate murderers of destiny; and
wicked adversaries that boast, “You shall sleep no more”. It is a book that shall
fish out and disgrace wicked powers that torment your sleep. Each chapter of this
book is loaded with prayer points to destroy works of darkness, and train you how
to move from being a prayer warrior to prayer warlord. Rise now to the situation
and destroy sleep hoodlums and rascals that appear in your sleep. Gather every
strength in you and silence dark powers that want to turn your bed to theater of
war. Arise! I say arise, the Lord is on your side. Take weapons of warfare and
kill evil powers tormenting you at the battle of Fire for Fire! You shall surely
win. Amen.
Let My People GO!: 21 Days Fasting and Prayers for Breakthrough and Deliverance
J.E. Charles 2016-03-16 True freedom is the freedom to serve God. Matthew 17:21
declares "But this kind does not go out except by prayer and fasting" this
scripture tells us that there are some spirits in a person, region, or nation that
cannot be overcome without fasting. Many believers struggle with certain
limitations that they cannot seem to break through. A revelation of the power of
fasting will result in victories that would not be ordinarily obtained. Whoever
the Pharaoh is that is confronting your destiny shall bow in the name of Jesus. A
life of consistent fasting will cause many victories to manifest. God’s will is
for every believer to live a life of victory with nothing being impossible.
On Mission Patric Knaak 2015-09-01 A missions trip provides unique opportunities
to experience God’s grace in ways that we often miss during our day-to-day
routines. Over time, however, these spiritual lessons tend to be forgotten as the
memories of the trip fade. On Mission is an expanded daily devotional guide,
designed to help you make the most of your experience by: spiritually preparing
for your trip, staying connected to Jesus each day, and reflecting on what God has
taught you and finding new ways to stay missionally engaged after you return home.
Mission trip leaders, youth pastors, and pastors will want to use this devotional
to guide mission trip participants, provide for in-depth learning together, and
spark lifelong change. Each of the ten daily devotionals features a bible passage
from Christ’s life and ministry, an article to help the reader understand the
spiritual lessons of the passage, and journaling exercises to help connect what
they are learning with events and lessons experienced on the trip. On Mission is
applicable to a broad range of missions trips and suitable for audiences from high
school students to adults.
The Journey to Your Ultimate Self Rabbi Shmuel Reichman 2022-01-17 Everyone will
agree that a story needs an ending; unless a story goes somewhere, it’s pointless.
The purpose of a set-up is to lead toward a conclusion, toward a destination. A
story without an ending, without a purpose, is not a story worth telling. The same
is true for our lives: we need a destination. We are all part of a larger story,
but we’re also writing our own individual stories. Hashem created us in this world
with unlimited potential, but that was only the “set-up” ― the beginning of our
story. Without a purposeful destination, a clear goal, and a deeper understanding
of who we are and who we are meant to be, the set-up lacks true meaning. We need
to make this a meaningful journey ― a story of growth, creativity, and
contribution. This book is written to help you along your personal journey, to
help you become the ultimate version of yourself. As you learn through this sefer,
plant the ideas within your mind and soul, and bring them to life. Make your life
a meaningful journey, an extraordinary story.
Criminals in the House of God Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-29 Criminals in the House
of God. Criminals are commonly found in police cells, in the prisons, in courts,
in the streets or generally in dark and unholy places. But you may be surprised to
know that there are actually criminals in the house of God. The state of the
church these days is very lamentable. God is going to clean His house and any
unprofitable tree shall be uprooted. A certain pastor had his congregation weighed
on the scale by an angel of God. Out of 2,900 people in the church only 80 were
ready for heaven. It will be very sad if the trumpet sounds!
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Deliverance of the Brain Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-01-13 Deliverance of the Brain is
without a doubt, a masterpiece. Reading it will add value to your brain. It brings
to the fore, the depth of your intellectual endowment and shows you what it takes
to obtain, and experience and retain sound mental health. While this book will
show you how to maximize your mental capacity, it will also lead you unto
deliverance from every form of mental affliction. This book will move every reader
forward. It will put an end to every activity of the enemy in the area of the
brain
Trials of Today, Treasures for Tomorrow Janet Eckles 2004
Ancient Saint Sovereign Zhi RanMoHen 2020-04-22 On the path of cultivation, the
spirit was revered, the mysteries of yin and yang were stolen, and the fortune of
heaven and earth was seized! Defying ten thousand principles, defying the will of
the heavens, finally becoming a saint! Don't ask about the path of life or death
when you're on the verge of death. To live one's life as a sovereign, to tread
across thousands of rivers and thousands of mountains, to visit the nine heavens
of the Azure Dragons! Even as a man, he would rule the world! [Previous Chapter]
[Table of Contents] [Next Chapter] Close]
Mavericks and Other Traditions in American Music Michael Broyles 2008-10-01 From
colonial times to the present, American composers have lived on the fringes of
society and defined themselves in large part as outsiders. In this stimulating
book Michael Broyles considers the tradition of maverick composers and explores
what these mavericks reveal about American attitudes toward the arts and about
American society itself. Broyles starts by examining the careers of three notably
unconventional composers: William Billings in the eighteenth century, Anthony
Philip Heinrich in the nineteenth, and Charles Ives in the twentieth. All three
had unusual lives, wrote music that many considered incomprehensible, and are now
recognized as key figures in the development of American music. Broyles goes on to
investigate the proliferation of eccentric individualism in all types of American
music—classical, popular, and jazz—and how it has come to dominate the image of
diverse creative artists from John Cage to Frank Zappa. The history of the
maverick tradition, Broyles shows, has much to tell us about the role of music in
American culture and the tension between individualism and community in the
American consciousness.
Frontiers Karen Bell-Kanner 2013-09-13 First Published in 1998. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Roaming Free Inside the Cage William M. Schafer Ph. D. 2009-12 We are born with
our hearts and arms open wide trusting, confident, and brimming with vibrant life
energy. Over time, though, the challenges of life constrain that flow, leaving us
unbalanced. We often find ourselves stuck in inertia, exhausted by overdoing, or
strained and preoccupied with trying to control everything. Roaming Free Inside
the Cage will help you identify your unique pattern of imbalance and reclaim your
inborn freedom so that you can move forward with clarity of vision, confidence in
your own power, and composure in the face of life's adversities. "There is much to
digest and absorb here, principles and practices, history, symbolism, and poetic
expression. This work requires only the caution that, as in much that is written
about the Enneagram, we are dealing with subjective internal experience rather
than objective external measurement. This is a book on experience of, rather than
knowledge about. Come to it with a willingness to use the principles of optimal
learning, be receptive and grounded in order to open your heart and mind with
curiosity, and have the expectation of benefit. Then you will indeed benefit
greatly from this fundamental, deep and penetrating work on the Enneagram and the
Dao." David Daniels, M.D., September 2009, Clinical Professor, Dept. of Psychiatry
and Behavioral Science, Stanford Medical School
Children Deliverance Tella Olayeri 2020-12-04 It is a fatal blow to fold arms and
watch children swimming in the pool of confusion. Parents have much to do in
respect of children upliftments. Every spiritual cage holding children captive
needs to be broken. Your children need focus, power and understanding to forge
ahead in life. You need wisdom as well to put things in place in matrimonial home.
This summarizes the need for you to pray prayers that bring practical success and
spiritual-cage

joy. These are what this prayer book stands for it. It reveals problems and great
enemies of children and how to go about them. As children are mirrors of parents
they need full time care that brings marital fruitfulness, laughter and joy to
families. No parent should be left out from having a copy of this book. Obtain a
copy.
Break Free Amazon Paperback Vladimir Savchuk 2018-05-23 Do you find that you are
living in a spiritual cage, unable to get out, repeating the same sin over and
over again? Perhaps, you are living out the sinful tendencies of your parents,
instead of the destiny God has prepared for you. If you are tired of taking two
steps forward and three steps backwards in your spiritual life, then Holy Spirit
will use "Break Free" as a key to get you out of that cage of limitation and
stagnation, and into a life of freedom! Through powerful, vulnerable, and
unforgettable storytelling, Vladimir shares incredible moments in ministry and his
personal life experiences, that taught him how to find freedom, and live in it.
What he has discovered, as God has taken him through a journey of spiritual
growth, is truly life changing.Break Free will...* Remove the scales from your
eyes about the reality of the spiritual world, and give you the tools to stop
simply dealing with the symptoms of your problems, but remove the roots of those
problems. * Challenge the belief that curses and demons are only problems in third
world countries. * Show that demons come to build strongholds in the minds, as
well as destroy a person's life. * Define, once and for all, what freedom really
is. * Teach you the practical steps of how to stay free, and never return to a
life of bondage. Reviews for Break Free"Break Free" offers a much-needed
perspective on deliverance and exorcism and covers a wide range of topics that
every Christian should be aware of. I especially like his emphasis on the renewed
mind in Christ and the importance of keeping the freedom that deliverance brings.
- Dr. Bob Larson, The world's foremost expert on cults, the occult, and
supernatural Through his personal experiences, and Scriptural applications you
will receive the knowledge and revelation on how to be set free from mental and
physical oppression in your own life. As you read this book the works of the enemy
will be exposed, and you will discover the decisions that you must make to
experience true liberty in Christ. - Andres Bisonni, Author of "My Beloved Holy
Spirit"Pastor Vlad Savchuk's book, "Break Free," is an excellent treatise of the
reality of the spirit world and the hold that demonic spirits can have in areas of
spiritual bondage. - George Davidiuk, Evangelist The real-life examples described
in this book reveal the truth about the reality of the spiritual world and the
authority that God has given to us as believers.- Lika Roman, Miss Ukraine 2007If
you are asking yourself, "Why won't things change in my life?" read this
book...they are about to.- Matt Shea, Washington House of Representatives, 4th
Legislative District. If you want to know the rules of engagement in a spiritual
warfare, what tactics to use, and how to pray for deliverance, this book is for
you.- Roman Sheremeta, Ph.D., Professor at Case Western Reserve UniversityI
believe this book is a tool for many to be able to find full freedom and realize
their complete potential to live a free life in Christ Jesus.- Andrey Shapoval,
Flame of Fire Ministries
The Silent Killers of the Faith Stephen Crosby 2004 Like poor driving, legalism is
the 'other guy's' problem -- the idiot is always in the other car. Crosby delivers
a powerful punch in this expose on legalism as he shows that is a problem for all
of us. It is a silent killer and the author seeks to expose all of its treacherous
tentacles. Legal and performance-based religion is the most prevalent,
unrecognized, and deleterious malady affecting the individual believer and the
Church universal.
Basic Prayer Patterns Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-06-02 Basic Prayer Patterns
challenges the reader to examine the primacy of prayer. Prayer is practically
defined. Types of prayer are listed. Opportunities for prayer are brought out in
Basic Prayer Patterns. This book will draw you to the place of prayer. You will
discover the various ways you can take your requests to God. The benefits of using
various patterns in prayer are directly and indirectly brought out. The method is
topical. The approach is practical.The scope is encompassing. This book will take
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you to vast fields of prayer. You will discover that prayer is one spiritual
exercise which you can be involved in and gain unprecedented benefits. This book
will make you an expert in the prayer ministry.
Freedom from Spiritual Cages Fresh Word 2002
The Cage: A Young Children’s Guide to the Biblical Teaching on Hell C. Matthew
McMahon 2015-05-04 Little children ought to learn all the teachings Jesus taught
about in the Bible. 1/6th of everything Jesus taught about was on judgment and
hell. That is a huge amount of teaching on the subject! But how do we teach our
children such a hard biblical idea appropriately? In this tastefully illustrated
work that is completely in rhyme, the Bible’s teaching about hell is outlined in a
very easy to understand manner. It is aimed at children 5 to 9 years old, but can
certainly be read by any age. It concerns a young boy who we find is trapped in a
cage called “Big Sin” and can’t escape on his own. The cage is suspended by a
chain that is rusting and could break at any moment. What will our young friend
do? What is he thinking about as he stands there locked away? He sees others in
cages as well, some who don’t escape, and some who jump to safety as their prisons
doors are opened by a mysterious key. Will our young friend get out? How will he
escape THE CAGE?
The Making of an Apostle, Volume 2, "For People Like Me" Apostle Sharon Loving
Ruff 2013-07-10 Apostle Sharon Loving Ruff unashamedly details her amazing true
life odyssey as she evolves from dungeons of shame, rejection and depression to
the birthing of a profound new reality of joy, peace, happiness and purpose in
fulfilling God's chosen destiny. This book charts her remarkable supernatural
survival after her mother aborted her, and her quest for acceptance and purpose
after multiple sexual abuses before age five, suicidal attempts, rapes, teen
pregnancy and being a high school dropout. These obstacles to success, as well as,
two failed marriages and single parenting however did not prevent a forward
movement toward her destiny. After reaching adulthood, she achieved a General
Education Diploma certificate, graduated from American University and reached
pinnacles of success she thought never possible for "someone like her." Then, by
age 35, once again, her life was filled with depression and despair, and she
decided to agree with the voices in her head suggesting suicide to end her pain.
At that very moment, her choice threatened her divine destiny and instantly, she
was propelled into an encounter with the Almighty God where she heard Him audibly
pronounce, "I am your Heavenly Father and everything will be alright." Her life
immediately took on new meaning and she was never the same. This book shares gold
nuggets of truth from 27 years of intimacy with God, awesome experiences and
supernatural encounters obtained while serving as an evangelist, teacher and
prophet. Within these pages is a bountiful harvest of revelation knowledge, keys
to unlock mysteries, strategies for spiritual growth and development, rules of
engaging in spiritual warfare, and so much more.
Winning Spiritual Warfare Rutendo Samantha Nazitwere 2017-05-30 From the beginning
the devil envied God and wanted to be worshipped. He rebelled against God and was
thrown out of heaven. From that time there has been a war between God and the
devil. This is the Genesis of Spiritual Warfare. In the Garden of Eden, the devil
succeeded in tempting Adam and Eve. The first created beings forfeited all the
blessings God had given them and were cursed. The Lord Jesus had to come to offer
Himself that all creation may be set free from the curse of the law and sin. Even
after the crucifixion of Jesus, the devil is still fighting God’s people like
never before. This book is going to help you combat warfare in the spiritual realm
and I will share some of my real-life experiences in spiritual warfare. This life
changing book will expose the devil, his tactics and will certainly encourage and
strengthen you to keep hoping and fighting. Giving up in life is not an option. As
you read, know that you are a soldier of Christ. 1 Corinthians 10:13 says, “No
temptation has overtaken you except such is common to man, but God is faithful,
who will not allow you to be tempted beyond what you are able, but with the
temptation will also provide a way of escape, that you may be able to bear it.”
2015 Stepping High Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-06-08 ABOUT THE BOOK Stepping High is a
21-day personal prayer and fasting programme designed to help participants seek
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the face of God for MARITAL BREAKTHROUGH. The prayer points assigned for each day
are heaven-provoking and testimony-bringing. It is also an opportunity to
discipline and rid yourself of any bad habits. By the end of these 21 days, we
expect your testimony. For this 21-day endeavor to be successful, you must have
faith and determination. Therefore, prepare your heart and devote yourself to this
spiritual retreat.
One in a Million Priscilla Shirer 2010 Popular Bible teacher Priscilla Shirer goes
beyond talk to show how we can apply what we hear in church every week to how we
live every day.
Eternity Weighed in the Balance C. Matthew McMahon 2005-08-09 Eternity is a long
time. Four out of five people believe in heaven and hell, but what does the Bible
say about eternal life? Perhaps you have asked yourself these questions: Are
heaven and hell REAL? How can a loving God send people to hell forever? Is heaven
just for good people? How can I live forever with God? Will God let me into His
heaven? Does God love me? Where will I go when I die? Does God have a plan for my
life? These are the most important questions of life, and very few people have
real answers. God’s answers to these questions are in the Bible. The book covers
the Bible’s teachings of heaven, hell, and salvation.
Pray Your Way to Breakthroughs Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-04 Pray Your Way to
Breakthroughs enhances the prayer life with sharper focus. It is designed to
expose and cut at the root of spiritual problems in order to bring victory.
Matthew 3:10 says, "And now also the axe is laid to the root of the trees:
therefore every tree which brings not forth good fruit is hewn down, and cast into
the fire." Stubborn and recurring problems may be the result of not attacking them
at their roots – this book provides help to identify and attack those roots.
The New Age Is the New Cage: Unveiling Spiritual Falsehood and Hidden Darkness of
the New Age Deception. Tony Sayers 2018-10-13 There is, without doubt, a spiritual
awakening taking place on the Planet right now. People in their droves are
starting to understand that they are so much more than just a physical body
roaming around lost. There is a new self-awareness taking place as people are
starting to find their spiritual identities. As exciting as this sounds, and it
really is wonderful, there are many pitfalls and cul-de-sacs along the 'New Age'
path to be very wary of. This spiritual awakening is something that the 'powers
that shouldn't be' have been aware of for many years, and the architects of the
current control system we live under know that if we figure out that we are a lot
more than just worker bees for the system then it threatens their own power.This
New Age scene now seems to be littered with bypassing, avoidance, ego and blindly
following anything that makes us feel good. In my opinion, this new kind of
pseudo-spirituality is not getting to the root causes of our problems. With many
years of working in and around this arena, I can see first hand the potential
pitfalls taking place.By reevaluating and in some cases dismantling some of these
rigid beliefs found within the New Age, we can move forward with what I would call
'streetwise spirituality.' We also need to take note of the metaphysical realms
and the manipulations going on in that dimension which I break down in the book.
Only once we have faced the darkness in both ourselves and the World around us can
we move forward and truly evolve in an authentic way, a place where we can have
REAL 'love and light'.
Crushing the Works of Witchcraft J.E. Charles 2018-03-02 Witchcraft is enmity
against God, godly people and against the Gospel of Christ (Galatians 5:20). Satan
has used witchcraft to prevent people from finding holy spirituality in God alone.
He uses witchcraft through mediums, horoscopes, and games to entice people away
from God (1 Chronicles 10:13). The Holy Scriptures expressly prohibit witchcraft
practices because they seek to engage the spiritual world apart from God, it
pursues deceptive ways of trying to integrate the material and the spiritual
realms (Leviticus 19:26; Deuteronomy 18:10–11). As a result of his studies, the
writer concludes that witchcraft: 1. is the opposite of spiritual intimacy. 2.
Ignores the fact that Christ exercises His authority over the spiritual world. 3.
isolates and dehumanizes. As indicated in Scripture, we have God’s protective
power over demonic threats: for He will deliver you from the deadly pestilence;
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and under His wings, you will find refuge; His faithfulness is a shield and
buckler (Psalm 91:3–4). Don’t be a victim - be wise to their tricks. In this book,

spiritual-cage

you shall discover: - Hot rugged prayers - Holiness and Faith in Christ to crush
the works of witchcraft. - How to exercise your authority in Christ - Freedom and
Healing from the works of witchcraft.
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